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Blue Class 

An awesome April had by all! 

In cooking this half term, we are going to be making a meal by searching some up, planning 

them and then follow a recipe to create one. We have been looking through cook books and 

followed a recipe to create a gorgeous chicken stir fry! Everyone did amazing! 

In maths we have been looking at height and length. We started by looking at what it is and 

then managed to get ourselves into height order, from shortest to tallest. 

Music this half term, we are looking at music through the decades. We went all the way back 

to the 1940’s and looked into swing music and Frank Sinatra. We looked at swing dance and 

then had a go at playing some instruments that we could hear in swing music. 

Also, we have had hope visit us this week which was very exciting! She is coming every 

Tuesday into the classroom. We were able to give her lots of pets.  


